
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 7/14/2014 4:35:45 PM 
To: fxg@cpuc.ca.gov (fxg@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Compressed Air Energy Storage EPA Permit 

Frank, 

As a follow-up to our recent conversation, here's a link that will take you to the EPA webpage 
for documents related to the air injection testing permit for our CAES R&D project. You can 
find a draft of the permit and PG&E's submittals via this link. 

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

http://www.epa.gov/region.09/water/groundwater/uic-permits.html 
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